
 

                               

 
 
29 January 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
I am writing to remind you about the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh training on Sunday 2 
February 2014. We will be meeting in the Rudd Hall at 9.45am and will be finished at 
4.15pm. 
 
Some of the activities during the day will take place outside whatever the weather, so 
students need to be appropriately dressed including sturdy shoes, waterproofs and 
warm clothes depending on the weather. Students will also need to bring a packed 
lunch. 
 
This training day is a compulsory element of the award and if a student does not attend 
they will not be able to complete the expedition section of the award this year. I can 
organise moving students to the other training day on Sunday 2 March if they are 
unable to attend this Sunday. If this is the case please let me know by email. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Bob Jones 
Head of Bronze Duke of Edinburgh 
bob.jones@caterhamschool.co.uk  
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